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 Even though it has been several months since 
we reported on the ministry in Vietnam, our friend, 
*Li Su has been very busy with multiple ministry out-
reach projects that touch the lives of hundreds.   

 She runs three children’s homes which contin-
ue to meet the needs of forty precious children and 
young people.  Several teenagers have been raised in 
the *Bethel Children’s Homes and are now in need of 
transitioning out of the home.  A generous Global Out-
reach partner has recently donated funding to provide 
vocational training for four of these young people.  

The first one has started and is currently studying auto 
mechanics which will enable him to find a job repair-
ing motorbikes.  There are millions of motorbikes in 
Ho Chi Minh so this should be a good career for him.  
The other three will enter their training after the New 
Year which is celebrated in February.   

 *Li Su also continues her work among the 33 
leper villages she has identified throughout Vietnam.  
Last year we were able to provide support for several 
special projects, including fifteen wheelchairs, a new 
well, a motorbike, renovations to a church, food and 
other supplies for these communities.  Several more 
wheelchairs are now needed at a cost of $75 each.  
Every time she visits a leper village, Li Su cooks for 
them and gives them rice and other food as well as 
clothing and other much needed supplies. These pre-
cious folks are ostracized and the government pro-
vides them very little support.  We are thankful we are 
able to partner with her in this vital ministry, a true 
labor of love.     
 Another area of focus is visiting and teaching 
teens who are in a juvenile detention center.  Li Su 
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New well provides water for leper village.   

One of the teens at *Bethel is now learning to repair motorbikes.   
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would love to help them as they leave the center, 
but currently does not have the funds or space to  
offer the services that could change the trajectory of 
their lives.  She is especially concerned about the 
girls who will be vulnerable to exploitation and 
abuse.   

In addition, she cooks and distributes food to cancer 
patients, prisoners, and homeless people in dire 
need.  She truly demonstrates the love of Christ to 
so many who are deprived and have so little hope.  
She always includes information about Jesus 
through printed materials and the Biblical teaching 
she and her husband provide.   

 Every dollar sent to aid *Li Su truly enables 
her to be the hands and feet of Jesus to many suffer-
ing souls.                                       *names changed  
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*Li Su provides a meal and training for teens at juvenile  
detention center.   

Preparing food to share with those in need in hospitals, pris-
ons, and living on the streets.   

Many more wheelchairs are needed for lepers.   

Distributing food to hungry children.   

All our Global Ministry Partners funded by your donations send their heartfelt thanks to each of you.  These 
life-transforming ministries would not be possible without your prayers and financial support.  The annual 
tax receipts for 2023 will be sent to you before the end of January.  May God bless you in 2024! 


